
TWO-YEAR-OLD NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

        Happy New Year! I can’t believe how fast 2024 went by! This month we are excited to learn 

about the winter season and hoping for the snow just a little to explore playing with it in our 

sensory buckets. Please make sure your child has a coat, hat, & gloves/mittens here at all times.  

 

        We would also like to give a huge welcome to our new friend Koen! He will be starting into 

the 2’s room this month and we are very excited!! 

 

         If you haven’t already done so this year, I would like to remind everyone that we greatly 

appreciate donations of boxes of tissue each winter! The cold/sick season is here and we go 

through them quickly.  Also, THANK YOU to all of the parents who helped out in anyway with 

our Christmas party, and we hope the kids enjoyed it! Our next party will be our Valentines party, 

with more details to come in next month’s newsletter. 

 

         If you have any changes going on at home with you or your child (starting to potty train, 

your schedule changes, new phone numbers, etc.) PLEASE keep us in the loop! We want to help 

you, but it’s hard to help when we don’t know what you need. If for some reason the center has to 

close, it will be posted on our fb page as well as on KZNN! 

 
REMINDERS: 

• Please make sure that your child has seasonal clothes that fit in their boxes. 

• We are coming into the sick season. Please review the sick policy. 

• Always check your toddler gram to see if they need supplies.  

• $2 is due on the 1st of each month for snack money. Some parents like to pay for several 

months in advance if it helps you out. 

• We will be CLOSED Wednesday January 1, 2025 for New Year’s Day.   

 

Thank you for all you do and you’re never ending support! 

Ms. Haylie 

Ms. Kassie 

Ms. Gabby 
 

 


